
OFFICE OF THE
Undergraduate Board of

Governors Representative

Date​: July 26, 2022,
To: Students’ Council
Re​: Board of Governors Representative Report #6

Dear Council,

Like last week I don’t have a whole lot of information to share with council as we do not have
any more committee meetings nor board meetings until the fall term starts. These past couple
weeks I have had the opportunity to chat with councillors regarding their role’s on council and
also chat with council members about ways to make council a better functioning body. I look
forward to making these these ideas a reality in the future.
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